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June 9, 2015 
 
Dear Ellen Satlof, 
 
Project ADAM and Affiliates are proud to join the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.  We support your 
commitment to the health and safety of our young athletes.   
 
Project ADAM began in Wisconsin in 1999 after the death of Adam Lemel, a 17 year old seemingly 
healthy high school student. He suffered a sudden cardiac arrest and passed away on the basketball 
court. CPR was started but an AED was the missing link that day. His passing was one of a series of 
deaths among high school athletes in southeastern Wisconsin that appeared to be due to ventricular 
fibrillation. Adam's parents, Patty and Joe Lemel, along with Adam's childhood friend David Ellis, 
collaborated with Children's Hospital of Wisconsin to create Project ADAM (Automated Defibrillators in 
Adam's memory).  
 
What we do 
Project ADAM helps schools and communities across the nation implement AED programs and prepare 
for cardiac emergencies through staff CPR and AED training, student CPR education, and support of 
sudden cardiac arrest (SCA) awareness education.   
 
96 saves and counting 
Today, we have 10 affiliate programs outside of Wisconsin in states across the nation and over 96 lives 
have been saved (as of April 2015)as a testament to our partnership with supporting schools in 
responding to cardiac emergencies.  
 
Sudden cardiac arrest affects thousands of youths in America every year, making school-based cardiac 
emergency preparedness, awareness and education vital to our communities. The average school-aged 
child spends 28% of each weekday in school – adding up to 14% of each year.  
 
Thank you! 
 
 
The Project ADAM National Team 
 
Alli Thompson-Wisconsin/Natl   Cris Brown-Alabama   Laura Friend-Texas 
Gwen Fosse-Michigan            Ryan Schaefer-Washington  Karen Dean Smith- Tennessee   
Martha Lopez-Anderson-Florida                Amber Lindgren-California           Richard Lamphier-Georgia 
Courtney Zimmerman-Colorado    
Youth Heart Watch- Pennsylvania          
 
 
 
 
 

Project ADAM National Office 
Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin, Herma Heart Center 
PO Box 1997, MS B550A, Milwaukee, WI 53201-1997 

Phone: 414.266.1666 -   www.projectadam.com 

http://www.projectadam.com/


Project ADAM  

 
WISCONSIN – Project ADAM  
Dr. Anoop Singh- Medical Director  
Allison Thompson – Project ADAM Administrator – ajthompson@chw.org 
Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin and the Herma Heart Center, Milwaukee, WI 
 
CALIFORNIA - Project ADAM Sacramento 
Dr. Stuart Berger – Medical Director  
Amber Lindgren- Project ADAM Sacramento Coordinator - amber.lindgren@ucdmc.ucdavis.edu  
UC Davis Children’s Hospital Sacramento, CA 
 
GEORGIA – Project S.A.V.E. 
Dr. Robert Campbell – Medical Director  
Richard Lamphier- Clinical Program Manager Project S.A.V.E. - Richard.Lamphier@choa.org  
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Atlanta, GA 

TEXAS – Project ADAM Texas 
Dr. Matthew Dzurik – Medical Director  
Laura Friend- Project ADAM Texas – laura.friend@cookchildrens.org 
Cook Children’s Medical Center, Fort Worth, TX  
  
FLORIDA – Project ADAM Florida 
Dr. Gus Ramos – Medical Director  
Martha Lopez-Anderson- Project ADAM Florida Coordinator - martha@savingyounghearts.org  
Florida Hospital for Children, Orlando, FL 
  
ALABAMA – Alabama Life Start 
Dr. Yung Lau – Medical Director  
Cris Brown- Director, Alabama Life Start - alabamalifestart@childrensal.org  
Children’s of Alabama, Birmingham, AL   
  
TENNESSEE – Project ADAM Tennessee 
Dr. Jeff Jennings – Medical Director  
Karen Dean Smith- Project ADAM Tennessee Coordinator - KDSmith2@etch.com  
East Tennessee Children’s Hospital, Knoxville, TN  
  
MICHIGAN – Project ADAM Michigan 
Dr. Monica Goble – Medical Director  
Gwen Fosse- Clinical Outreach Specialist - gfosse@med.umich.edu  
University of Michigan Congenital Heart Center and 
C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital, Ann Arbor, MI  
  
WASHINGTON – Project ADAM Inland Northwest 
Dr. Chris Anderson – Medical Director  
Ryan Schaefer- Project ADAM Coordinator Inland Northwest - ryan.schaefer@providence.org  
Sacred Heart Medical Center Spokane WA 
 
COLORADO – Project ADAM Colorado 
Dr. Chris Rausch – Medical Director  
Dr. Kathy Collins – Medical Director  
Courtney Zimmerman- Project ADAM Colorado Coordinator - Courtney.Zimmerman@childrenscolorado.org 
Children’s Hospital Colorado, Aurora, CO 
 
PENNSYLVANIA – Youth Heart Watch – IN TRANSITION 
Meredith Pan - Administrative Manager, Finance and Planning - panm@email.chop.edu  
Jenny Bonner - Practice Administrator -  bonnerje@email.chop.edu 
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